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28" February 2018
Dear Parent / Carer
Re: Year 7 Reward Visit to Orbital Trampolining, Luton

At All Saints Academy, we are committed to our vision of Living Well Together with Dignity, Faith and Hope. We
offer a wide range of visits, trips and activities because we know that our students become more dignified
through increased life experiences and their hope and aspirations for their futures are increased through
broadening their horizons.

| am pleased to advise you that your son/daughter has been selected to attend a reward visit to Orbital
Trampolining, Luton on Monday 26" March 2018. This visit has been arranged in recognition of students who
have achieved no more than 5 Behaviour Points in the Autumn Term. Your son/daughter has met these criteria
by consistently showing high standards and excellence within the Academy; qualities we would like to reward
them for displaying.

As your child is eligible for Pupil Premium funding, there is no cost for this visit.

Students should bring their own water bottles and appropriate sports clothes to change into, such as t-shirt,
jumper, shorts, leggings, tracksuit bottoms.

Students will be travelling to the venue by coach and will be leaving the Academy at 10.00am to arrive at Orbital
for 10.30am. Students will watch relevant safety videos before participating in any trampolining activities.
Students will leave the Orbital site at 12.45pm to arrive back at the Academy for 1.15pm. Students will be
watching a film on their return to the Academy following their trip.

Students will be provided with food at Orbital that includes pizza and chicken goujons.

If you are happy for your child to take part in this visit, please complete the electronic form sent to you as a link in
a text message no later than Friday 16" March 2018. Unfortunately, any replies received after this deadline will
not be accepted, as numbers must be finalised both for the coaches and for Orbital Trampolining.

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at the Academy on 01582 619700.

Yours sincerely
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Miles Walbank
Head of Year 7

All Saints Academy, Houghton Road, Dunstable LU5 5AB
01582 619700

www.allsaintsacademydunstable.org

Principal: Liz Furber




Please return to Student Reception by Friday 16" March 2018

Re: Year 7 Reward Visit to Orbital Trampolining, Luton

Student’s Name Tutor Group

| give permission for my child to take part in the Reward visit to Orbital Trampolining, Luton on Monday 26"
March 2018.

o | have completed the attached Medical Consent Form

Signed Parent/Carer Date




